
I am Ryan Simpson Flowerday and I have lived at xx Tollgate Road since I moved here with my parents in 2017. 

On 12 August this year at about 2pm there was an incident with a cyclist on Tollgate Toad near the roundabout 

(opposite number 44) lasting roughly 2 hours and caused closure of Tollgate Road for an hour or so.  

I did not witness the accident but believe the cyclist suffered serious injuries and this is the photograph I took on my 

phone. 

16/09/23 

(signed) 

 


